
Code TGG 

Company name The Golden Group Joint Stock Company 

Date 09/06/2023 

Subject TGG allowed to extend the submission of financial statements  

 

Content: 

 

The State Securities Commission (SSC) has rejected the suggestion for extension to the disclosure 

of the 2023 reviewed semiannual financial statements because the reason in Document No.140 dated 

August 23, 2023 by The Golden Group Joint Stock Company is not considered as one of force 

majeure reasons. Therefore, the State Securities Commission asked The Golden Group Joint Stock 

Company to implementation the information disclosure under the law.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


